
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am opposed to the water board pulling more water off the Stanislaus, Tuolumne, and Merced rivers as 
proposed. You say it's about the fish but in the past I've noticed you used it to fill up the San Luis 
Reservoir. I ask you to withdraw your proposal at this time. 
 
            Thank you.  Wayne Shockey. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Bay-Delta Plan SED
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